
 

RVC is an equal opportunity educator and employer. 

RVC Board Policy 4.10.030 
Student Admissions  

The College has an open admissions policy that allows anyone interested in taking 
classes, regardless of their past academic performance, the opportunity to do so 
based on minimum placement standards: 

Admission by the College does not guarantee entrance into a particular course or 
program of study. 

Priority enrollment for all degree and certificate programs shall be provided to a 
service member or veteran as defined in Section 3-29.10 of the Illinois Public 
Community College Act after the student’s eligibility to receive such benefits has 
been verified. 

Consistent with Policy 3:00.000, the College will not discriminate in the admission or 
recruitment of students. 

Information on the admissions process will be communicated to students through 
various means including the College’s website. 
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